
 
 
March 17, 2020 
 
Dear Carlynton Families, 
 
This morning we implemented our plan to provide our students with meals during our closure.  This 
initiative was successful as we distributed more than 150 meals.  Upon arrival at the designated times 
and locations below, our children were provided with a lunch for the day and a breakfast for the following 
morning.  This service will continue Monday through Friday until we are directed otherwise by county or 
state officials.  
  
Carnegie Borough: 

 Carnegie Elementary School (301 Franklin Ave, Carnegie): 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
 Carnegie Borough Building (1 Veterans Way, Carnegie): 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
 St. John’s Lutheran Church (601 Washington Ave, Carnegie) - Lunches will be delivered to this 

location at 12:00 Noon in conjunction with the church’s distribution efforts. 
  
Crafton Borough: 

 Crafton Elementary School (1874 Crafton Blvd, Crafton): 11:00AM - 12 Noon 
  
If you choose to take advantage of this program, we respectfully ask that you honor the guidance 
currently provided by the CDC and adhere to social distancing (maintain six feet from others) and stay 
home if you are ill.   
 
At this time, there will be no required remote instruction through Friday, March 27, 2020.  The Carlynton 
School District, along with other regional school districts, is waiting for guidance from the Pennsylvania 
Department of Education on parameters to provide educational services to their students.  The District is 
currently exploring options to provide education to all of our students remotely in the event it becomes 
necessary.  To help us prepare for this possibility, we are asking families to complete THIS SURVEY 
regarding their capacity to interact with instructional materials using devices and services in their home.  
 
In the interim, to help our students remain academically stimulated, a list of resources will be available on 
our website by using the button located under the calendar on the home page. These resources are not 
assignments from the District, they are completely optional.  These resources have no reflection on 
course completion, course grades, and will not be attributable to the District’s obligation to provide 
mandated instruction. 
 
We continue to ask for your patience as this rapidly changing situation continues to develop. Please 
continue to monitor your email for the most up-to-date information. Any future official notifications will 
come directly from the school district. 

Sincerely, 

John W. Kreider, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2CyVFsBlUcz5gSdF1yAgLuR3-1po3L-LXziMGJCjLf8eu5g/viewform
https://www.carlynton.k12.pa.us/

